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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This summer Shenley Academy is excited to announce its first live production in three years! 
On Wednesday 29th June, Thursday 30th June and Friday 1st July at 7pm students will be 
performing the musical ‘Oliver!’.  Featuring well-known songs like ‘Consider Yourself’ and 
‘Food, Glorious Food’, this extravaganza of song and larger-than-life characters will leave 
you wanting more.   
 
All students will have read ‘Oliver Twist’ in their English lessons in Year 7 and this is a 
fantastic opportunity for them to come and see a live show and experience an unmissable 
night.  Our cast and crew have been working hard to make this a show to remember.  
 
Tickets costs just £3 for students and £6 for adults. There will be an interval where you can 
buy refreshments like themed cakes and biscuits as well as ice-cream and cold drinks. We 
have been working on some uniquely designed merchandise to buy on the night from 
keyrings to fridge magnets and more. There will also be a Victorian photo booth to take part 
in!  
 
We would love for you to show your support by coming to watch the performance – bring 
friends and family (the more the merrier!) and have a great evening. Tickets are available on 
ParentPay, or this Friday (10th June) tickets can be purchased in cash in the foyer before 
school.  
 
Consider yourself invited! We would love to see you there.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Miss Chitty and the cast and crew of ‘Oliver!’  
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